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It is with deep sadness we acknowledge the passing of two former LEPA Board members and long time residents of Lac La Nonne.

Doreen Hagen passed March 3, 2020. Doreen will be remembered for her work at the Barrhead Coop Pharmacy, volunteering at Dunstable School and directing of the Belvedere Community Theatre. Doreen was a long time resident of Lac La Nonne and board member of LEPA. She was the force behind the annual fundraiser in the fall. It was through her involvement with LEPA that she met fellow Lac La Nonne resident Harvey Thompson. In the last chapters of their lives Doreen and Harvey were travel and living companions.
Harvey Thompson passed April 1 2020. Harvey was a local fellow who attended school in the near by Sion area. He was an avid outdoorsman who retired to his lake property at Lac La Nonne. Harvey served as board chair for LEPA for many years and was an excellent fundraiser for LEPA, no one would say no to Harvey. 
Doreen and Harvey helped to forge LEPA into the relevant and community focused organization that it is today. To those of us who knew them they will be remembered as caring and giving individuals who touched the heart of all those they met. 
Good-bye old friends.

